
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

June 2021Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair Park, 

we hope you enjoy! 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

ÁÒÅȣ  

Betty 3rd June 

Andrew 14th June 

 

Wishing you both a very happy birthday x 

       

 

 

 



 A little preview of what we 

got up to in MayȣȢȢ 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


